
	
  

 

July 25, 2017 
  

Support the CREATES Act, S. 974 and H.R. 2212 
On behalf of FreedomWorks’ activist community, I urge you to contact your representative and 
ask him or her to support the Creating and Restoring Equal Access To Equivalent Samples 
(CREATES) Act, S. 974 and H.R. 2212. This bill would lower prescription drug prices by 
crushing illegal, anti-competitive, and monopolistic practices by the biggest pharmaceutical 
companies. 
 
Prescription drug prices have soared above general inflation rates for years, a telltale sign of 
lacking producer competition. Large moneyed pharmaceutical companies abuse a loophole in the 
FDA Amendments Act of 2007 that allows them to bar potential competitors from entering the 
market. They do this by refusing to provide drug samples and safety information that new 
producers need for medical research required in the FDA approval process of generic drugs. 
 
Without these samples and safety procedures, new producers never earn FDA approval. 
Meanwhile, existing producers establish monopolies and hike prices. 
 
This especially harms the emerging market for “biosimilars,” innovative remakes of biologic 
drugs. Biosimilars are often much cheaper to produce than name-brand biologics, reducing costs 
for millions of Americans. 
 
The CREATES Act would grant relief in court for generic and biosimilar competitors seeking 
FDA approval. This would clear the pathway for new drugs to enter the market, drastically 
reducing prices through increased competition. The cost savings stemming from this legislation 
could reach between 15 percent and 50 percent of current prices for impacted drugs. 
 
Such legislation would reduce both the federal deficit and national debt. Decreasing prescription 
drug costs would lessen the financial burden on Medicare, saving taxpayers up to $5 billion 
annually. 
 
As you know, FreedomWorks fights for free markets and smaller government. The CREATES 
Act would lead to a freer market, less cronyism, and cheaper medication. For these reasons, I 



urge you to contact your representative and ask him or her to support the CREATES, S. 974 and 
H.R. 2212.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Adam Brandon 
President, FreedomWorks 


